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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Mr. President,
Ukraine takes note of the presented report and expresses concern with the ongoing situation in the Sudan.

It is regrettable that fragile progress achieved by the country in the recent years in the sphere of human rights protection has been seriously jeopardized by the military takeover last October. 
We are especially alarmed by acts of violence committed against peaceful protesters and reported sexual assaults by members of the security forces against women and girls and are looking forward to the oral update by the High Commissioner on the situation of human rights in the Sudan during an enhanced interactive dialogue at the upcoming 49th session of the Human Rights Council.

We recommend the Sudan to:
· ensure thorough investigation of all grave violations of human rights;
· take all measures necessary to ensure human rights protection;
· ratify the international human rights conventions it has not ratified yet;

· enact further law reforms to ensure the country’s conformity with the international human rights standards;

· ensure promotion of women’s rights;

· enforce the prohibition of FGM through an effective prosecution mechanism.
Thank you.
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